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Sharpe Insight… 

In June, Hatcher Church had the joy of Dr. Fred Anderson’s sharing the         

historical perspective and the significance of Dr. William Hatcher’s influence  

upon the founding of Hatcher Memorial Baptist Church in 1922. In our         

previous celebrations, Dr. Anderson had regaled us by portraying Dr. Hatcher in 

the attire of his era and assumed the first person as Dr. Hatcher to authenticate 

our church’s history and beginning. 

July brought us another chapter of remembering with the return of Reverend 

Mike and Cindi Poole who served Hatcher as its pastor for twelve years. Under 

Mike’s ministry, the McShin Foundation and Hatcher started a ministry      

partnership that is still vibrant and growing today. Mike’s recent visit has 

helped Hatcher to learn the joy having current relationships and living in the 

present for God’s glory. 

As Hatcher is presently in the season of remembering, may we relearn that    

Jesus has some very important lessons on remembering. He taught his disciples 

that by remembering him, his love, and his forgiveness we enter into a new   

covenant and a new way of life and living… 

“Do this in Remembrance of Me” gives a deeper meaning than just reflecting 

but living.      -Terry Sharpe 

HATCHER’S SEASON OF REMEMBERING  

Dr. Fred Anderson                       Dr. William Hatcher 



 

 

Hatcher Happenings 

Join us Saturday, August 13th  

at Hatcher Memorial Baptist Church as 

we journey through the deep sea to      

discover the unconditional love of Jesus!  

We are looking for special agents ages    

5-10 to join us for a fun packed morning 

filled with music, games, crafts, stories, 

and our agent’s personal                       

favorite….snacks!! The mission begins at 

10am and will go on until 1pm. If this 

sounds like a mission your child would 

love to join in on please complete our  

registration on our website at:  

hatcherchurch.org  

WELCOME NEW DEACONS  

2022-2025  

Thank you all that submitted ballots          

nominating members to fill the Diaconate   

vacancies.  Joining us in September are 

Wayne Duke, Tom Ingram, Cookie Martin, 

and Michael DiGaetano as a yoke.  Let’s all 

extend to them congratulations and a warm 

Hatcher welcome to the Diaconate! 

Alice Phillips, Nominating Committee Chair 

 

100th Anniversary Sunday 

On September 18, 2022 we will be               

celebrating our 100th anniversary.   

We hope you will be attending. 

  Please sign up by going to: 

WWW.HATCHERCHURCH.ORG  

or call the church office and let us know you 

are coming so we can have enough food for 

you.  Additional information can also be 

found on our website about the day’s          

activities. 

SLATE OF OFFICERS, TEACHERS,                

COMMITTEES, AND TEAMS 

Presented by: Nominating Committee 

At the July 27th, 2022 business meeting, the 

above mentioned slate was presented and        

approved. There still remains a few vacancies 

which are: Moderator, Vice Moderator,            

Pathfinders Teacher, and Finance Committee 

member, which the nominating committee will 

continue to try to fill until September.  

Many thanks to all who filled a vacant position, 

and to my faithful committee members—Bettie 

Zimmerman, Brenda Loving, Karen Stamey, and 

Terry Hoover. 

-Alice Phillips, Chairperson 



  

 

Hatcher Happenings 

The 100th anniversary ornament will be available for 

purchase in August. The cost will be $20. We would 

really like to know how many you may want to make 

sure we order enough. Please call or email the church 

office and let them know you are interested and how 

many you may want.  This will help us to plan            

accordingly. 

A Way to Possibly Reduce Your Taxes and Benefit Your Church at the Same Time 

If you are 70 ½ or older and required to take a distribution (RMD) from your IRA, this information may be   

helpful in lowering your tax liability, while benefiting our Church or other 501(C)(3) charity.  If you are 70 ½ or 

older you can transfer up to $100,000 annually from an IRA to a qualified charity tax-free. Listed below are 

some of the most relevant and important requirements that must be followed: 

Most importantly, the funds must be transferred directly from your IRA custodian, payable directly to the 

qualified charity. If the funds are first distributed to you, and then you give them to the charity, they do 

not qualify for the tax exemption. 

You must be 70 ½ or older. 

The donation must occur prior to December 31 to qualify for the current year. 

As with any unsolicited advice, you may want to confer with your tax advisor. 

The Endowment Fund Committee 

LAMB’S BASKET 

The Lamb’s Basket is running critically low 

on: 

• All canned and boxed soups 

• All canned fruits 

• Pasta sauces  

• Tuna 

 

 

Our Deepest Sympathy to: 

The family of Gail Oberg on her passing July 16th.  

The family of Margaret Mayes on her passing this 

past May. 

Dottie Whitlock and her family on the passing of 

her nephew, Larry Jones, June 24. 

 

 

 



 

 

Worship & Discipleship 
 August  2022  Theme 

 The World Through The Eyes Of Jesus 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

August 14 

Jesus Meets Us In Our Deepest     

Sorrow 

JOHN 11:27-35 

August 21 

More Than Forgiveness—Acceptance 

LUKE 5:15-21 

August 28 

From Bethlehem to Jerusalem 

MARK 1:4-11 

August 7 

Learn To Do Right 

ISAIAH 1:10-20 



  

 

Worship & Discipleship 
 

PRAYER AND BIBLE STUDY 

 
AUG 3    Greetings 1:1 

          Congratulations 1:2-3  

               Spiritual Progress 1:2-10 
 

 
AUG 10    Paul’s Conduct 2:1-12 

               Paul’s Support 2:13-3:13 
 

 
AUG 17   Troubles Will Come 3:2-4 

               Paul’s Prayer 3:11-13 
 

 
AUG 24   Live Moral Lives 4:1-8 

               Learning to love 4:9-12 

               Those having died 4:13-18 
 

 
AUG 31    Accountability 5:1-11 

                Christian Conduct 5:12-22 

                Benediction 5:23-28 

The Wednesday Bible Study and 
Prayer Time will be on Hatcher’s 
Facebook Pages, WebPage, and 

Church YouTube Channel.       
(This will be done exactly as our 

daily devotionals) For the five        
Wednesday’s in the month of      

August, Bible Study and Prayer 
Time will be posted on the         

internet on Wednesday’s at Noon 
and will be available from that 

time until the next Wednesday’s 
posting. This format will allow 
everyone at anytime during the 
week to be a part of this study 
and prayer time. Pastor Sharpe 
invites everyone to join in this 

special time of study and prayer. 
The regular Wednesday Prayer 

List and Study Guide will         
continue to be emailed to         

everyone.  

August 2022 

1 Thessalonians 1-5 

“the big picture” 



 

 

Among our Fellowship 

August 1     Kirk Seither 

           Kelsie Singleton 

August 2    Phillip Taylor 

           Jackie Brennan 

August 4    Karen Stamey 

           Martha Powers 

August 5    Valerie Calogerakis 

August 6    Marie Stewart 

August 7    Merrianne Payne 

August 8    Wayne Duke 

           Billy Morris 

August 11    Victor Ripley 

August 12    Cecilia Satterwhite 

           Destiny Weis 

August 14   Walker Steffy 

August 16   Scott Weis 

August 17    Mark Bowles 

August 18   Frank Martin 

           Al & Laverne Taylor* 

August 19    Peggy Gary 

August 20    Tricia Allen 

            Dot Dunston 

            Tim Singleton 

August 21    William Moseley Jr. 

August 22    Brenda HuYoung  

            Grace Seither 

August 23    Ann & Gary Duke* 

August 25    Debbie & Jerry Welch* 

August 26    Warren Mitchell  

August 28    Betty Robinson 

            Marsha Taylor 

           Linda & Bernie Pomfrey* 

            Jaclyn Wiltshire 

August 29    Mary Boegershausen 

August 31    Austin Taylor 

   *Denotes Wedding Anniversary 



  

 

Prayer & Ministry 
Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes: Most of the children that receive the shoeboxes have never heard 

the name of Jesus, they have never heard of God's great love for them, and they do not have the hope that 

is found only in Christ. When the shoeboxes are passed out in the different countries, the children and 

their families hear the Good News of Jesus in their language. 

The supply list will provide 30 boxes for older boys and girls. Watch for school supplies to go on sale soon: 

300 - #2 pencils (10 for each box) 

30 - pencil sharpeners 

30 - calculators - solar ones are best, as most cannot  afford to replace batteries once they run out. 

90 - glue sticks (3 for each box) 

60 - highlighters (2 for each box) 

30 - scissors - not the dull end ones since they are going to older children 

30 - packs of 24 crayons  

30 - packs of 12 color pencils 

30 - spiral 1 subject notebooks - must be flexible ones so they fold over NOT the black/white composition hard cover 

ones - they don't fit in the box 

30 - rulers - no more than 12" and need to have a little flexibility to fit in the box 

30 - bars of full-size soap 

30 - washcloths  

30 - full size toothbrushes  

Other items needed, if you wish to give these, are: 

30 - pairs of flip flops (Dollar Store for $1.25 - 15 boy colors and 15 girl colors - no larger than size 9 or they will not fit 

in the box. 

30 - pairs of socks - 15 for older boys and 15 for older girls 

300 - wooden clothes pens - I will supply the clothesline 

15 - sewing kits (Dollar Store for $1.25) 

15 - sets of scrap material cut into 8" x 8" squares, a verity of colors - 15 or so squares per each set 

30 - SMALL stuff animals - 15 more for boys and 15 more for girls  

If you wish to donate money, it can be used for supplies or the shipping, which is now $9.00 a box.  

*Deadline is now extended through August 28th* 

Contact Sue Mitchell if you have any questions. (804) 513-4086 cell or email: smitchell@parkerpollard.com 

mailto:smitchell@parkerpollard.com


 

 

HATCHER  CHURCH LEADERSHIP FOR 2021-2022 
*  indicates serving one additional year &  rotates off in 2022    

 Church Officers                      Program Leaders 
Moderator:    Currently Open           Outreach/ Mission Director:  Sue Mitchell and 
Treasurer:    Jackie Matthews                           Kathy Ridenour 
Clerk:         Debbie Welch            Sunday School Director:     Alice Phillips 
Asst. Clerk:    Sharon Vecchione         Love & Fellowship Coord.:   Kay Craig 

 Committee Chairpersons              Team Leaders 
CDC:          Sharon Vecchione*        Audio/Visual:        Ray Clary 
Counting:        Mary Atwell            Building & Grounds:    David Dunston 
Endowment:       Belinda Blanchard        Flower & Decorating:    Betty Bancroft 
Finance:         Belinda Blanchard        Hostess:              Kay Craig 
McShin:        Phyllis Johnson          Kitchen:            June Banes 
Nominating:     Alice Phillips            Transportation:                    Ray Clary  
Personnel:        Susan Haynes           Ushers:            Eddie Harris  

                             Communications:      Jerry Myers 

  

          
       

          
          

            

Deacons 
     Chair — Karen Stamey                   Secretary—Alice Phillips 

                Vice Chair — Lena Taylor                 Treasurer—Janice Conroy 

2019-2022 2020-2023 2021-2024 

Janice Conroy          Bill Mosely * 

Virginia Garrett*    Jerry Myers 

Jackie Matthews     Karen Stamey * 

Donna Myers 

Susan Haynes 

Terry Hoover 

Alice Phillips 

Lena Taylor 

Carol McCann 

Frank Martin 

100th Anniversary Chairwoman:   Terry Hoover  
Building Use Coordinator :        William Moseley 
McShin Board Representative:        Phyllis Johnson 
Wedding Coordinator:           LaVerne Taylor  
LAMB’S Basket Representatives:    Susan Haynes, Paul & Sharon Vecchione  
Benevolence Coordinator:      Alice Phillips 

Hatcher Memorial Baptist Church  

Rev. Terry M. Sharpe 

J. Warren Mitchell, Jr., Minister of Music 

Virginia Hudgins, Financial Secretary 

Michael Gaines, Organist 

Amanda Owen, Director, Child Development Center 

Heather Stamey-Meador, Office Administrator 

Kay Craig, Love & Fellowship Coordinator 

2300 Dumbarton Road Henrico, VA 23228  office@hatcherchurch.org  (804)266-9696   


